
 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
 

January 16, 2019 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

 
 

 
 

    

Sunday, February 10th 

See details inside    

 

BOSTON NEWSBOSTON NEWSBOSTON NEWSBOSTON NEWS    
I thought it would be interesting to condense 2018 into 

some quick facts, 
 

We had 17 different teams with 136 individuals traveled to 

Winthrop to serve alongside us in our endeavor to plant 

Harbor City Church. 
 

We served: 

-1,400 bags of popcorn,  

-1,100 cones of cotton candy, 

-48 Gallons of Coffee, 

-45 Gallons of hot Coco and apple cider, 

-1,300 bottles of water, 

-1,000+ granola bars, 

-450 tubes of Chapstick, 

-100 Duncan Donuts gift cards. 

-97 children attended our Soccer Camp. 

-20 children attended our Basketball Camp. 

-COUNTLESS hours served and miles walked! 
 

The real numbers that count? There are 40+ people who 

are actively engaged in church, who were not a year ago. 

40+ people who are consistently hearing the word of God: 

-4 people who know they are now followers of Jesus.  

-1 Church planted. 

-1 God who deserves all the praise...  
 

On January 6, 2019, Harbor City Church held her first 

official service. With over 30 people in attendance, we 

sang praises to God, worshipped Jesus, proclaimed the 

gospel, and were in awe of what God has done to lead up 

to this point! 
 

Thank you to all who have faithfully prayed for us over 

the past year, supported us financially, and have traveled 

to Boston to help us. Words cannot adequately capture 

how humbled, excited, and honored we are to be part of 

the birth of a Jesus-loving, life-giving, God-honoring, 

gospel-centered church.  

    

    



Thank You Notes 

Thank you for all the love, kindness and support you have 

shown us during this difficult time.  We appreciate the 

phone calls, cards, and the wonderful meal.  Most of all we 

appreciate your prayers. 

The Family of Sam Hembree 

Peggy, Mychal, Aimee, Janice, Jerry,  

Taylor, Ethan, Bailey and Bryson. 
 

Youth MiYouth MiYouth MiYouth Mission Trip Fundssion Trip Fundssion Trip Fundssion Trip Fundraiserraiserraiserraiser    
Our annual Valentine’s baked goods auction fundraiser 

will be held Sunday morning, February 10th. You can 

help in two ways: you can make your famous homemade 

desserts to donate to the auction and/or you can purchase 

something at the auction. The money raised will go toward 

our mission trip this summer. Thank you for your 

prayers, support, and generosity! 

2018 Contribution Statements 

You can receive your 2018 contribution statement by 

calling the church office (977-1526), turning in the 

response tear off from the bulletin with your name and 

phone number, or by going to our website (pgbctn.org) 

and filling out an online “I Wish” card.  The office is only 

able to give statements for those who used offering 

envelopes with their name on the envelope. We have no 

other records of giving without the use of envelopes.   

2019 Offering Envelopes 

The boxes of 2019 envelopes are available for pick up in 

the hallway near the foyer.  If you used envelopes in 2018, 

please look for the box with YOUR name on the top.  If 

you were not using envelopes in 2018 but would like to 

begin using them in 2019, please pick up a box that has 

NO name on the top and take the lowest number available.    

According to the IRS, you must use offering envelopes to 

receive a statement of giving from the church for tax 

purposes. 
 

 

Church Snow Schedule 
In the event that Blount County Schools are closed on a 

Wednesday because of SNOW our church services are 

cancelled for that night.  If we receive SNOW over the 

weekend please call the church office (977-1526) and a 

recorded message will let you know our Sunday schedule 

or you can check pgbctn.org.   

The church office will also follow the Blount County 

Schools schedule. 

ALUMINUM CANS 

Just wanted to say thank you to everyone who has brought 

their aluminum cans to the church.  Please remember that 

you may bring your bagged cans to the church and leave 

them at the office door in the grass area across the 

sidewalk from the garbage cans. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. Jan. 20th 7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Jan 27th 4:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Feb. 2nd 8:00 AM 

WMU Meeting Wed. Feb 6th 6:30 PM 

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, January 20th  

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Bob England  Stanley Janeway 

2nd Service Jim Hill 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

8:30AM - 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.    

Closed Friday 

 

 


